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Introduction  
 
This policy statement sets out the school’s arrangements for managing the access of providers to pupils at 
the school for the purpose of giving them information about the provider’s education or training offer.  This 
complies with the school’s legal obligations under Section 42B of the Education Act 1997.  

 

Pupil Entitlement 
 
Pupils in Years 7 to 11 are entitled to:  

 
• Find out about technical/vocational education qualifications and apprenticeship opportunities, as part of 

a careers programme which provides information on the full range of education and training options 
available at each transition point;  

• Hear from a range of local providers about the opportunities they offer, including technical/vocational 
education and apprenticeships - through options events, assemblies and group discussions and taster 
events;  

• Understand how to make applications for the full range of academic, technical and vocational courses.  
Be supported, if requested, to make those applications. 

• Have at least two compulsory encounters per year with a technical course provider in Years 8-11.  These 
encounters must, as a minimum, allow pupils to ask questions. 

 

Procedure for Provider Access Requests 
 
A provider wishing to request access should contact the CEIAG Coordinator. 
Telephone: 01329 231641 Email: office@camshill.com 

 

Opportunities for Access  
 
A large number of events, integrated into the school careers programme, will offer providers and employers 
an opportunity to come into school to speak to pupils and/or their parents/carers.  These dates will be 
communicated to all parties that wish to attend, though this may be on a rotational basis where space is 
limited.  Providers/employers can be added to this list upon request. 
 
Employers may wish to be featured on camshillcareers.com and should contact the Careers Advisor as soon 
as possible to discuss the content to be included. 
 
Recent encounters have included PETA, Fareham College, City of Portsmouth College, BAE Systems, DSTL, 
Steve Willis Apprenticeships and many more. 
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